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MEMORANDUM FOR:  CAROL PIER   
 Deputy Undersecretary  
   for International Affairs  
  

 
   
FROM:  ELLIOT P. LEWIS  
 Assistant Inspector General  
   for Audit  
 
SUBJECT:  Audit of Funding to Curb Child Labor Activities 
 
Please be advised that the Office of Inspector General is initiating an audit of the 
Bureau of International Labor Affairs’ Child Labor, Forced Labor, and Human 
Trafficking Program. Our focus will be on grantees’ use of funds to curb child 
labor activities.  
 
We will contact your audit liaison to schedule an entrance conference to discuss 
the audit’s objectives, scope, and methodology. We plan to begin work 
immediately after the entrance conference and would appreciate your notifying 
appropriate agency officials of our plans.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Tracy M. Katz, Audit Director, at  
(202) 693-5161. 
 
 
cc:  Mark Mittelhauser 

Associate Deputy Undersecretary for International Affairs 
 

Eric Biel 
Associate Deputy Undersecretary for International Affairs 

 
Marcia Eugenio  
Director, Office of Child Labor, Forced Labor, and Human Trafficking 

 
Ralph Cox 
Administrative Officer 

 
   


